
From: Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/20/2016 5:10:56 PM
Subject: TTIP Statement

Good afternoon all –
           
Below is the approved statement from Secretary Hitt, in response to Matt Schofield’s (McClatchy DC) request. 
Matt’s deadline is 10am tomorrow.
 
Team South Carolina is committed to strengthening relationships overseas, expanding 
global connectivity and creating new trade opportunities for the state’s existing and 
prospective businesses.
 
Thanks –
Alex
 
Alex Clark
Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0685 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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